



John Wargo Mail Industry Partnership Award 
The basis of this award is to recognize and memorialize the support and assistance of John Wargo in helping the college and university mail services gain recognition as an important industry with the United States and one that was an important and integral partner with the US Postal Service. John’s effort and support was critical to helping NACUMS come into being and to grow into the strong industry organization that it is today.
Due to the special nature of the award the honoree(s) would be selected by the NACUMS Directors. The award would be presented annually if the directors feel that there is/are a worthy project/candidate(s) to recognize. 
This award will recognize individuals or organizations who have aided in the advancement of the NACUMS organization. This could include, but is not to be limited to, service improvements, technology advances, special projects and educational efforts as well as other areas related to college and university mail.
Be sure to detail the facts that would lead the NACUMS Board of Directors to think this candidate is qualified for this award.
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